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Collaborative Highlights

� The National Organization of State Offices of 
Rural Health is providing support for the 
Learning Collaborative webinars.

� The Federal Office of Rural Health Policy is the 
primary financial sponsor of the webinars.

� The continued goal:  Sharing of good ideas and 
programs among participants



Who to Contact for more Information?

� Teryl Eisinger,  Executive Director,  National Office of 
State Offices of Rural Health, teryle@nosorh.org

� Kathryn Umali, Federal Office of Rural Health Policy, 
KUmali@hrsa.gov

� Karrie  Witkind,  Telligen - CMS Nat’l Coordinating 
Center, Karrie.Witkind@qinncc.hcqis.org

� Georgia Ann Moore, CDC/OSTLTS/OD, gbm7@cdc.gov 
� Kate L. Agin, CDC/OSTLTS/OD, kla4@cdc.gov 
� Barbara Levin; Population Health Consultant, 

Barbl11@aol.com
� Kate Perkins,  MCD Public Health kperkins@mcdph.org



Presenters
� Kathryn Umali, MPH, CHES
� Federal Office of Rural Health Policy

� Kathleen Spencer, MS, MLS
� Rural Health Information Hub
� Matt Strycker
� National Organization of State Offices of Rural Health

� Barb Levin, MD and Kate Perkins, MPA
� American Public Health Association
� Karrie Witkind, MS
� Quality Innovation Network National Coordinating Center

� Georgia Moore, MS
� Associate Director for Policy, CDC/OSTLTS



Please Follow Up

• Please fill out the survey monkey that will pop 
up at the end of the webinar.

• Suggestions for topics and speakers are 
appreciated

• Please register as early as possible for sessions 
so we can anticipate the audience needs.



March Webinar

The Community Health Centers & Telehealth: Operating a 
Telehealth Program in this Changing Environment

In 2015, the Center for Connected Health Policy (CCHP) 
conducted a study with five California community health 
clinics to look at the true cost of running a telehealth 
program in a safety net setting and what it would take to 
make it sustainable. In addition to the results of that study, 
two of the participating clinics will provide their insight and 
experiences in running a telehealth program.

March 28st, 2016 at 3:00pm Eastern



Thank you for the help !

� Thank you to Matt Strycker and Paige Law of  
NOSORH for their help with this session.

� Special thanks to our speakers.

� Thank you to Kathryn Umali and Tom Morris of 
the Federal Office for Rural Health Policy for 
your support, and to Kate Agin and Georgia 
Moore from OSTLTS at the CDC.


